CORRESPONDENCE
1/10/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 00162-2019

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 3:26 PM

To: 'KESSLER, CATHY'

Subject: RE: Casey Reed's E-Mail Address Correction Requested

Good Afternoon Ms. Kessler
We have received your updated email address for Mr. Reed and we will update the contact information in our system.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: KESSLER, CATHY [mailto:ck9318@att.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 3:00 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Casey Reed's E-Mail Address Correction Requested

Please correct the e-mail address you have for Casey Reed to cr8243@att.com.

We received your correspondence on Docket Nos. 20180210 and 20180223 in the U.S. Mail, which stated an incorrect e-
mail address for Casey.

Thank you for your help and assistance.

Cathy Kessler

AT&T Florida - Legislative Affairs
150 South Monroe Street, Suite 400
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Office: 850-577-5501





